
Staff Senate Board Meeting Report – November 18th, 2016 

Introduction of new President Elect – During our November meeting Staff Senate 
elected Sharon Fraser as our new President Elect. We accepted the resignation of 
our previous President Elect, Teresa Shufflin, at our October meeting.  

Angel Tree Update – The Angel Tree is now on display in Hearnes Hall near the 

president’s office. We started with 82 Angles and as of this morning we had 0 that 

need adoption. This is up from 67 children last year. 

A special thank you goes out the Athletic teams that adopted angels this year. 

Their participation made it possible for us to help more families this year. 

With all Angels being adopted, the committee is asking for donations of wrapping 

supplies consisting of scissors, tape, bags, ribbons, and bows. The entire Staff 

Senate, in addition to any others willing to assist, will be wrapping presents in the 

Ball Room on Friday, Dec. 2nd. Families will then pick up the gifts on Dec 7th during 

Southern Lights. 

Invitation to the Board and PC for the Staff Appreciation Brunch -  
The Years of Service task force, Human Resources and the Staff Senate would like 
to invite the Board of Governors and Presidents Council to the 2016 Staff 
Appreciation and Years of Service Recognition Brunch on Thursday, December 22 
from 10AM-12PM in the Connor Ballroom.  

 

  

 

  


